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Hanson Extended Family, AL-17-016 
 
 
 

Please accept the following comments from El Paso County Public Health in 
support of the special use project referenced above: 
 

 Water service for the existing home and the proposed 1-bedroom 
modular house is by an individual well. 
  

 Wastewater service for the project is proposed to be a new onsite 
wastewater treatment system (OWTS).  A New OWTS Permit is required 
for the system installation.  All installation regulations and setbacks must 
be in compliance with the current OWTS regulations. 
 

 The existing OWTS was originally approved for a 4 bedroom house in 
1992 and the soil treatment area was repaired in 2014 with the addition 
of a diverter valve connecting the original soil treatment area (STA) to a 
new STA.  As an option the proposed 1 bedroom house could be 
connected to the existing septic tank (or a new 1000 gallon tank) and 
connected to the to the existing STA upstream from the diverter valve. A 
Minor OWTS Repair Permit is required for this option.  
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